
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BRIDGEWATER TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FEBRUARY 3, 2011 

7:00 p.m. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, February 3, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. the 

Bridgewater Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on a proposal to withdraw 

from the Manchester Community Joint Planning Commission. 

 

The public hearing will be held at the Bridgewater Township Hall, located at 10990 Clinton 

Road, Manchester, MI.  Any person wishing to comment on Bridgewater Township’s proposed 

withdrawal from the Manchester Community Joint Planning Commission is encouraged to speak 

during this public hearing.  Written comments may be submitted to the Bridgewater Township 

Clerk at 12831 Hogan Rd, Clinton, MI 49236. 

 

The Bridgewater Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, 

such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at 

the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the public hearing upon ten days’ notice to 

Bridgewater Township Board.  If requiring services individuals should contact Bridgewater 

Township Clerk at 12831 Hogan Rd, Clinton, MI 49236 or by calling (517) 456-6725. 

 

Published:  January 20, 2011 

 

 

Laurie Fromhart 

Bridgewater Township Clerk 

 


